
ESPC  Roadshow  at  Edinburgh
Royal Infirmary

ESPC has launched a valuable new service, taking their
property  experts  on  the  road  to  locations  across  East

Central Scotland. The first Property Advice Roadshow will be
held  at  the  Royal  Infirmary  of  Edinburgh  on  Tuesday  12th
October  where  staff  and  members  of  the  public  can  meet
solicitors, financial advisers and property experts to discuss
any aspect of moving home.

Marketing Manager, Neil Harrison, says “We understand it can
be difficult for some people to make it to our George Street
showroom. These Property Advice Roadshows are a great addition
to our current Ask The Experts service and will allow people
to speak with our experts at a place and time that is even
more convenient for them.

“We’d  be  delighted  to  take  our  experts  to  any  number  of
different venues across East Central Scotland. People can let
us know where they’d like to see us by getting in touch via
our website, Facebook or Twitter.”

All aspects of buying, selling and letting can be discussed on
the  day  with  local  solicitors  and  independent  financial
advisers. The Roadshow offers a real opportunity to speak to
property experts at a time and place that is convenient for
employees.

Choosing a home is one of the most important decisions people
make but for many, understanding the process or knowing where
to get advice can seem daunting. ESPC firmly believe that this
need not be the case and have a variety of experts available
in their George Street showroom daily, as well as frequently
holding  out  of  hours  events  to  introduce  people  to  the
unparalleled range of property specialists they have access
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